- August 5, 1931.

Mr. W. J. wtddleton,
805 Euclid Ave., Apt. #2,
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Mr. Middleton:

oo I have today received a lettcr ‘
from Mr. McCrea. He suggests that you cell st his
offfce and 1f he should be eway ask to ses ir. Charlea

H. Pullerton, the Deputy Minister -f Northern Develop~
-ment. ;

Yaurs very truly,

Arthur Meighen.
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